NASA JOHNSON SPACE CENTER ORAL HISTORY PROJECT BIOGRAPHICAL DATA SHEET

NAME: Raymond F. "Ray" Melton

ORAL HISTORY: 22 January 2003

NASA EXPERIENCE:

NASA White Sands Test Facility, Las Cruces, NM (1966-Present)

- Aerospace Engineer, Flight Systems Test Branch, Test and Operations Office (1966-1984)
- Technical Assistant to WSTF Manager, Administration Office (1984-Present)

Awards & Citations:

• Manned Space Flight Awareness Award, 1991

REFERENCES:

James Hartsfield, "White Sands: An Environment More Demanding than Space" <u>Space News</u> <u>Roundup</u> (NASA Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center), 25 August 1989, 3.

Nicole Cloutier, "Follow-up Phase Begins," <u>Space News Roundup</u> (NASA Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center), 3 December 1999, 1.

Raymond Melton, Service Record, Raymond Melton Key Personnel File, Human Resources Office, NASA Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center, Houston, TX.

Raymond Melton, "WSTF ISO Certification Extended Into Next Century," <u>Space News</u> <u>Roundup</u> (NASA Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center), 6 November 1998, 2.

R.F. Melton to RA/Manager, "Request for Approval of Outside Employment," 13 July 1970, White Sands Test Facility Propulsion and Engineering Office Files (Box 11), Center Series, History Collection, Scientific and Technical Information Center, NASA Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center, Houston, TX.

R.F. Melton to RD/Chief, Test Operations Office, "Ascent Propulsion System Firing of PA-1," 12 October 1970, White Sands Test Facility Propulsion and Engineering Office Files (Box 11), Center Series, History Collection, Scientific and Technical Information Center, NASA Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center, Houston, TX.

"Seventeen Earn Manned Flight Awareness Trip," <u>Space News Roundup</u> (NASA Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center), 12 December 1991, 4.

"Strategic Planning Seeks to Develop JSC 'Game Plan," <u>Space News Roundup</u> (NASA Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center), 23 January 1987, 1.

BIOGRAPHICAL DATA SHEET CREATED: 4 NOVEMBER 2002